
Feast your eyes on the BeWell membership card which will soon become an important part of your daily life. 

Please be on the lookout for our BeWell members who will be visiting your practice in the coming days as we commence with the
rollout of this long-awaited product, which has just been launched to Standard Bank’s corporate clients. 

This exciting, newly forged Standard Bank partnership will be instrumental in delivering inclusivity and ease of access to primary
healthcare for many currently uninsured employees. We are all looking forward to seeing the results of this in an increase in
consultations at your practice in the coming weeks and months. 

Please familiarise yourself and your front office staff with BeWell in preparation of welcoming the BeWell members to your
practice. 

We also have the pleasure of sharing a screengrab of the BeWell App with you, which will allow your patients to experience
seamless, easy and secure telemedicine that is unlimited and provides instant access via a WhatsApp chat with qualified nurses. 

When needed, they will be referred to our network of private doctors for in-person consultations. 

We will be sharing ongoing updates with you in the coming days.

Best wishes
Dr Reinder Nauta and Patrick Lubbe
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